
05/05/2020 

 

Dear Parents of Class XI, 

All the selected candidates’ parents have been contacted by the School office from yesterday along with the First List of 

selected candidates. Some of the parents will receive the message today as well.  

The ICSE/ISC council has allowed us to start online classes for class XI. Therefore, the school wishes to finish the admission 

process by this week and will start the online classes from 11th May. Therefore, dear parents, you are requested to pay 50% of 

the school fees by 09/05/2020 in the bank on the following School Account.  

NAME OF THE SCHOOL: ST. JOSEPH’S COLLEGE SCHOOL DEPT 

NAME OF THE BANK: UCO BANK 

NAME OF THE BRANCH: SINGAMARI 

IFS CODE: UCBA0002052 

ACCOUNT TYPE: SAVINGS 

ACCOUNT NO: 20520100000015 

The remaining school fee for class XI, will be considered later as and when the situation improves. If you have any problem in 

paying the fees, please do contact me in the email address and the phone number which I have given below. 

Once deposited, please send the details of the receipt, the student’s name and place to the following email address 

sjcnorthpoint18@gmail.com or WhatsApp to +91 7407401112. 

Please check the school website regularly for updates. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 


